
From: Richard Fritz
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 7:55:28 PM

Richard Fritz
30 Manchester Rd
Amherst, NH 03031

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please do not approve Northern pass.  Please help us to save the beauty of Northern N.H. for our
children.  The money is not worth it

Thank you

Rick

Sincerely,
Richard Fritz

mailto:Rlcnfritz@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

